
 

STAFF REPORT 
 
Title: Rescind Motion for Funding - Riverland Recreational Trail Society 
  
Meeting Date: September 22, 2020  
 

 

Executive Summary: 
Attached is a letter from the Riverland Recreational Trail Society requesting a 
contribution of $6,666.67 towards completing the ten (10) year Strategic Development 
Plan for Alberta’s Iron Horse Trail from Abilene Junction to Cold Lake. 
 
On September 3, 2020, an email was received (attached) advising that word was 
received from the Alberta Snowmobile Association that the Federal funds came through 
and the ten (10) year Strategic Development Plan was approved.  As such, the whole 
$35,000.00 was received and no matching dollars are required. 
 
Background: 
At Council’s August 25, 2020 regular meeting of Council, the following motion was 
passed: 
 

 
 
Alternatives: 
No alternatives are being proposed at this time. 
 
Recommended Action: 
That Council rescind Motion No. CRM20200825.1011 which provided a grant to the 
Riverland Recreational Trail Society (RRTS) in the amount of $6,666.67. 
 
Budget Implications (Yes or No): 
Yes 
 
Submitted by: 
Kevin Nagoya, Chief Administrative Officer 


